
On 12/30/04 6:52 AM, "Alan Greenbaum" <rabbi.greenbaum@verizon.net> wrote: 
 
 Dear Stan, 
  
 I just want to repeat what a fantastic experience it was hosting and 
 enjoying the MMJ Choir last year. They were fabulous, both in the Friday 
night  service in which they participated as well as in the concert itself. And 
 the added bonus of hosting these people in congregants' homes was very 
 exciting.  
  
 Thank you for making this all possible with your extraordinary work leading 
 up to the weekend itself! 
  
 All the best, 
 
 Rabbi Alan Greenbaum 
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